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DEADLINE OF THE UPDATING OF SPECIAL CURRICULAR PROGRAMS (SCP)
DATA FOR THE SPECIAL CURRICULAR PROGRAMS (SCP)-PROGRAM
SUPPORT FUND (PSF) FOR SY 2024-2025

In reference to the memorandum BCD-SCPD-0-2024-0410 recleased to Regional
Offices dated September 26, 2024, re: Orientation of the Regional and Division
Special Curricular Programs Focal Persons on the Implementing Guidelines
on the Utilization of the Special Curricular Programs-Program Support Funds
(SCP-PSF), please be informed that the deadline of submission of the SCP data
through this survey link, https://rb.gy/6ev9y9 is until October 31, 2024 only, in
consideration to the ongoing regional, division and school activities.

All other details are still in effect as stated in the memo.

Immediate dissemination of this advisory is desired.

R. SOL
Director III
Officer-in-Charge, Bureau of Curriculum Development
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Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR CURRICULUM AND TEACHING

BCD-SCPD-0-2024-_¢4{0

MEMORANDUM

DM-CT-2024-

TO : ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS

ATTENTION : Regional Special Curricular Programs (SCP) Focal
Division Special Curricular Programs (SCP) Focal

7

FROM : 0. ONG
Undersecretary for Curriculum and Teaching

SUBJECT : ORIENTATION OF THE REGIONAJL AND DIVISION SPECIAL
CURRICULAR PROGRAMS FOCAL PERSONS ON THE
IMPLEMENTING GUIDELINES ON THE UTILIZATION OF THE
SPECIAL CURRICULAR PROGRAMS-PROGRAM SUPPORT
FUNDS (SCP-PSF)

DATE : September 26, 2024

The Bureau of Curriculum Development-Special Curricular Programs Division (BCD-
SCPD), will release a Special Curricular Programs-Program Support Funds (SCP-
PSF) for SY 2024-2025 in implementing schools nationwide.

In this regard, the concerned Regional and Division SCP focal persons are
requested to attend the Virtual Orentation of the Regional and Division Special
Curricular Programs Focal Persons on the Implementing Guidelines on the Utilization
of the Special Curricular Programs-Program Support Funds (SCP-PSF) on October 7,
2024 at 9:00 AM via MS Teams at htips://msteams.link/08RV. The attendees are
required to use their DepEd email accounts when joining the virtual meeting.

For details, all concerned may directly contact Ms. Ma. Melissa D. Albino, Focal

Person, can be reached at ma.albino002@deped,gov.ph/bed.scpndi@deped.gov.ph or
this number (02) 8632-0170.

Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to the concerned DepEd Offices and
personnel is requested.

Copy-furnished:
ATTY. REVSEE A. ESCOBEDO
Undersecretary for Operations
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